
 

 

Thank you for the incredible efforts you made in the 1st 21-day outreach campaign 
 
Kevin Thompson 
October 4, 2024 
 

 
 

Brothers and sisters, 

 

Let us pray for all those on the east coast who were devastated by the hurricane which caused so much 

devastation. 

 

As we come to an end of the first 21-day outreach campaign, I want to thank you for all the incredible 

efforts made in the last three weeks.  

 

We have had numerous wonderful events to invite people to join us in making a movement for peace.  

 

Let's build on this momentum and continue to invite people to know about True Parents and time we are 

in. 

 

~Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


